
Cambrian Caving Council - Newsletter Editors AGM Report 

I took over the role as newsletter editor at the end of January 2018 so I am still in my ‘induction 

period’ and looking forward to putting together my first newsletter for April 2018, so far I have not 

received any submissions so the pages are pretty much blank, however I have had a couple of 

people commit to providing articles in time for April. 

I’d like to thanks Dave Tyson for his support while handing over the baton to me and offering advice 

on how to drum up articles for the newsletter. 

I am currently looking at how I can keep the newsletter informative and to encourage people across 

the caving community to submit articles no matter how brief they are just to give all cavers an 

insight as to what is happening around the region. 

Regards 

 

Nick De-Gare Pitt 

Newsletter Editor  

 

 

 

 

 

 


